
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

28
th

 November 2017 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

GCSE Science Live, Symphony Hall, Birmingham 
Tuesday, 27

th
 February 2018 

 

We are very pleased to inform you that we have managed to secure 40 provisional places for the GCSE Science Live 
event at the Birmingham Symphony Hall on Tuesday, 27

th
 February.  The event promises to be an eye-opening 

experience with talks from eminent scientists such as Professor Robert Winston and Professor Lucie Green. There 
will also be talks from GCSE examiners who will provide the students with their 'top tips for success' in their 
forthcoming examinations and all students will receive a booklet to take home. 
 

The coach will leave school at 9.00 am and should return at approximately 4.30 pm.  Students will need to wear 
school uniform and bring a packed lunch.  
 

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £25.00 towards the cost of the visit.  We must, however, inform 
you that as the school could not bear the whole cost of the visit, the visit will not take place unless all 
parents/carers, who are able, are willing to contribute.  If you find it difficult to meet this cost, you are invited to 
contact the School Business Manager in confidence to discuss payment.  Students who receive Free School Meals 
will be supported through funds allocated to the school.   
 

If you would like your son/daughter to go to this event, could you please complete the slip below and return it to 
the school office as soon as possible.  We will hold a ballot if the event is over-subscribed.  Please note that, as 
students will be missing their normal lessons on this day, it is expected that students will catch up the missed work.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Jones Mr G Davies  Mr P Salmon 
Subject Leader, Science Assistant Head Teacher  School Business Manager 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

GCSE Science Live – Symphony Hall, Birmingham 
Tuesday, 27

th
 February 2018 

 
Student Name:  ____________________________ Form:  _____ 
 

 I give permission for my son/daughter to take part in above visit/event. 

 I enclose a voluntary contribution of £25.00 cash/cheque.  (Cheques should be made payable to 'Mary 
Webb School' - please write the student's name and form on back of cheque.) 

 I do not wish to contribute. 

 I confirm I am able to collect my son/daughter at 4.30 p.m. on return. 

 I agree to authorise any member of staff during the course of this activity to approve such medical 
treatment for my son/daughter as is deemed necessary in an emergency or upon the advice of a qualified 
medical practitioner, in the event that I cannot be contacted. 

 
Name of Parent/Carer:  ___________________________ Signed:  ______________________________ 

Parent/Carer 

Date:  ___________________ 

Please return slip to the School Office by Friday 8
th

 December, 2017     CJ/PR 

Mary Webb School & Science College, Pontesbury, Shrewsbury, Shropshire SY5 0TG 

Headteacher:  Mr A J Smith BSc (Econ) MSc TEL:  01743 792100 

 FAX:  01743 792110 
 Email:  admin@marywebbschool.com 
 Website:  www.marywebbschool.com 

 

For office use only 
Receipts £ 

 
Date          Signed 

Cheque  
 

  

Cash  
 

  

 

mailto:admin@marywebbschool.com

